From: Davis, Felicia 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 3:36 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Burton, Mildred
Subject: FW: Thank you, Felicia!

Steve,

Below is email confirmation of the $5 donation DOB made to the Cara program.  As you may recall, the money was left at a DOB counter and we were unable to trace the source to return it.

Felicia Davis

Department of Buildings

